

REPORTED SPEECH REVIEW 2

I. Complete the sentences with the words from the box. There are two words that you do not need to use.

confident	grateful	frustrated	tense	delighted
calm	worried	appreciated	depressed	relaxed

1. He gets _____ when people don't understand what he's trying to say.
2. I'm not _____ about her - she can take care of herself.
3. She was very _____ as she waited for the interview.
4. The teacher wants the children to feel _____ about asking questions when they don't understand.
5. Anna got 10 marks for her English test. She felt absolutely _____ about that result.
6. She's terribly _____ about losing her job.
7. He told himself to stay _____ whenever he was put into a harsh situation.
8. As soon as I had made the final decision, I felt a lot more _____.

II. MULTIPLE CHOICE: (8 points)

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

Question 1:

- A. impressed** **B. disappointed** **C. wished** **D. stopped**

Question 2:

- A. destination** **B. vacation** **C. question** **D. inspiration**

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

Question 3:

- A. famous B. workshop C. village D. bamboo

Question 4:

- A. design B. mention C. prefer D. consist

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

Question 5: Ba is very **depressing** because his **closest** friend is **moving** to **another** town.

A **B** **C** **D**

Question 6: Nick asked Phong if he **has gone** to Nga's birthday party **the previous night**.

A **B** **C** **D**

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

Question 7: For that artisans, making the paintings is a career _____ it supports the life of many generations of the family.

- A.** because of **B.** although **C.** so that **D.** because

Question 8: Vietnamese women today prefer modern clothes Ao Dai.

- A. for B. to C. in D. with

Question 9. I rarely eat ice cream now but I _____ it when I was a child.

- A. eat B. used to eat C. would eat D. will eat

Question 10. He wondered _____ to tell the news to his parents.

A. why B. how C. what D. which

Question 11. I wish my parents could put themselves in their _____

A. shoes B. bags C. blanket D. heart

Question 12. The children in my village used to go _____, even in winter. Now they all have shoes.

A. on foot B. bare-footed C. playing around D. played around

Question 13. You should take your shoes.....when you go into the pagoda.

A. on B. up C. off D. in

Question 14. He was lazy _____ he was dismissed. Now he's out of work.

A. because B. since C. so D. as

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the most suitable response to complete each of the following exchanges.

Question 15. "Thank you very much for your help." " _____ "

A. It's quite OK. B. That's right.
C. I'd love to. D. You're welcome.

Question 16. **Phuong:** "I'm taking my TOEFL test tomorrow."

Daisy: " _____ "

A. Good fortune B. Good luck.
C. Good outcome. D. Good success.

III. Rewrite the sentences using questions words and to-infinitives.

1. I don't know what I should review first for the coming test.

2. Mary can't decide whether she should go to the school library or stay at home to do her homework.

3. Please tell me how I can get to the bus station.

4. Jim told us where we could find that atlas.

IV. Read the text and choose the correct answer.

Bill Gates is the co-founder of Microsoft, the world's largest PC software company. He is among the richest people in the world. Bill Gates' interest in computers started when he was a teenager. After high school, he was accepted to several top colleges in the USA: Harvard, Yale, and Princeton. He chose to go to Harvard to study law. At Harvard, he focused more on his interest in computers than on coursework. He often relaxed by playing video games in Harvard's computer lab. He left Harvard before graduating because he wanted to open a software company with his friend Paul Allen. However, he later said, 'I don't think dropping out is a good idea.' In 2007, he received an honorary degree from Harvard. He began his speech by saying this to his father in the audience. 'I've been waiting more than 30 years to say this: Dad, I always told you I'd come back and get my degree.' Bill Gates is no longer working full time for Microsoft. He is now, with his wife, running The Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation which aims to improve healthcare, reduce poverty, and promote education around the world.

1. When did Bill Gates first develop his interest in computers?

A.during his teenage years
B.when he went to university
C.when he was at nursery school

2. What did he study at Harvard University?

A.computer science
B.business

C.law

3. What did he often do to relax while at Harvard?

A.play sports

B.play video games

C.go to parties

4. Why did he drop out of Harvard?

A.because he was ill

B.because he wanted to study at another university

C.because he wanted to start a software company

5. What did he receive from Harvard in 2007?

A.an honorary degree

B.a job

C.a company

6. What is the purpose of The Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation?

A.law

B.healthcare, poverty reduction, and education

C.computer software

V. Write

1. There is no city in Vietnam that is cleaner than Da Nang City. (**the**)

=> Da Nang city

2. It rained very heavily. We cancelled the trip to the famous Bat Trang craft village. (**since**)

=>

3. David has a good relationship with most of his colleagues. (**gets**)

=>

4. "Where can we get those traditional handicrafts?" Nick wondered.

Nick wondered

5. "I will take a cooking class before I go to college." She said.

She

6. "Don't talk in class!" The teacher told the class.

The teacher told the class

7. "Did you have a good sleep?" Peter asked Mary.

Peter asked Mary